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From: Vander Lugt, Kristen
To: Alanis, Sarah
Cc: Julia Goode; Rosanita Ratcliff
Subject: FW: Kelly renter"s commission resignation
Date: Thursday, June 20, 2024 12:58:56 PM

Hi all,
 
Please see Patrick Kelly’s resignation from the RC below.
 
Thanks!
 
Kristen Vander Lugt, Office Manager (she/her/hers)
Ann Arbor City Clerk's Office | Guy C. Larcom City Hall |301 E. Huron, 2nd Floor ∙ Ann Arbor ∙ MI ∙ 48104
Direct dial (734) 794-6140 Ext. 41404
kvanderlugt@a2gov.org | www.a2gov.org
Follow the Clerk’s Office on Instagram @a2cityclerk

2024 marks Ann Arbor’s 200th anniversary! Learn more!
 
From: Patrick Kelly  
Sent: Wednesday, June 19, 2024 4:38 PM
To: Vander Lugt, Kristen <KVanderLugt@a2gov.org>
Subject: Kelly renter's commission resignation
 

 
Dear Kristen,
 
I am writing to tender my resignation from the Ann Arbor Renter's
Commission. Although my time on the Commission has been a valuable and fulfilling
experience, I have concluded that I must step down from my duties due to increasing
demands on my time from family obligations. It has not been an easy decision to
make, as serving the community in this capacity has been a privilege.
 
I would like to express my sincere gratitude to you and my fellow commissioners.
Please do not hesitate to reach out if clarification or further assistance is needed from
my end.
 
Thank you for your understanding and support regarding this decision.
 
Best,
 
Patrick Kelly, MPH (he/his/him)
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